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Varinder Malik

From: Pooja.Srivastava@stockholding.com

Sent: 21 November 2022 12:57

To: jituiaf123@gmail.com

Cc: Varinder Malik; shashikant@stockholding.com

Subject: RTI Application no. IFCIL/R/E/22/00049 dated 11/11/2022- Transfer of RTI Application 

u/s 6(3) of the RTI Act, 2005.

Attachments: Fw_ Re_ Fw_ Regarding e stamp refund 91,500_-.eml

CAUTION: ** External Email - Treat hyperlinks and attachments in this email with caution unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. **  

Dear Sir,  

Sub: Right to Information Act 2005  

Please refer to your captioned RTI application dated November 11, 2022 to IFCI limited , the same 
was forwarded to Stock Holding Corporation of India Limited and received by us on November 18, 
2022.  

In this context, please be advised that your refund has been successfully processed on November 14, 
2022.  

Please find the debit confirmation from  our Bank statement.  

NEFT Dr-SBIN0010629-JITENDRA KUMAR-SAPRU 
MARG-N318222205569151 

  (91,500.00)  14/11/2022  N318222205569151  

 
 

 Further you have confirmed the same vide your email dated November 14, 2022.  

In view of the above, we are treating this matter as resolved.  
 
Pooja Srivastava 
Div. Manager - Legal 
Stock Holding Corporation of India Limited 
301, Centre Point, Parel Mumbai- 400012 
Tel No. 022-61779025,  


